
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 8:23 AM 
To: Paul Lindquist 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com); Adam Tegen; Witte, Edward 
Subject: RE: BRRTS #: 02-36-545108 (MIRRO PLT 9 [Former] - LGU) 
 
Good morning Paul,  
 
Thanks for the data transmittal. Since this is the last sampling from the Site Investigation Work Plan from 
October 2020 (besides the off-site properties you weren’t able to get access to), a Site Investigation 
Report should be submitted. Per NR 716.15(1)(a), the report should be submitted within 60 days after 
receipt of the laboratory data, which was reported from the lab on December 23, 2021. Therefore, the 
report should be submitted by February 23, 2022.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Have a nice weekend,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Paul Lindquist <PLINDQUIST@ramboll.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 5:13 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com) <Kristin.Jones@newellco.com>; Adam Tegen 
<ategen@manitowoc.org>; Witte, Edward <nwitte@gklaw.com> 
Subject: BRRTS #: 02-36-545108 (MIRRO PLT 9 [Former] - LGU) 
 
Good evening Tauren, 

 
Attached for your records is a copy of the data transmittal letter for the December 2021 off-site 
groundwater sampling activities completed as part of the site investigation of the former Mirro Plant 
No. 9 facility (BRRTS #02-36-545108) located at 1512 Washington Street in Manitowoc, WI.  Please 
note, a copy of the letter and attachments has been uploaded to the WDNR RR Program Submission 
Portal. 
 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 

 
 

Paul Lindquist 

Managing Consultant 

1692722 - Great Lakes 

  

D 262-901-3510 

M 612-209-8676 

plindquist@ramboll.com 
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_________________________________ 

Connect with us      

Ramboll 

234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
USA 

https://ramboll.com 
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